
PRAISE REPORT: The building’s owner has greed to allow us to place a temporary storage bin (26-foot 
shipping container) in the parking lot to store the excess donations we received for the families impacted 
by the recent wildfires. We’re almost there and hope to re-open real soon. Keep praying! Pastor Carthel

RE-OPENING 
SOONAFTER (04-01-25)

BEFORE (01-22-25)
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